

Community Information Bulletin School Board Priorities Survey

March 2018

The Dufferin-Peel Catholic District School Board is seeking feedback from parents, guardians, staff, and community members about what the board's budget and system priorities should be for the 2018-2019 school year. These priorities will also support longer term strategic planning in the board.

Stakeholders are encouraged to review the Board's <u>2018-2019 Budget Information</u>, <u>Financial Statements</u> and <u>2014-19 Strategic System Plan</u> for an understanding of how board funds may be used. This information can be also accessed through the School Board Priorities Survey button on the main board webpage at <u>www.dpcdsb.org</u>, or a similar button on any Dufferin-Peel Catholic school website.

Feedback will be collected through an anonymous online survey that asks participants to consider the importance of a variety of initiatives and resources that may be supported through the system's finite, available funds.

The survey is brief and takes approximately 10 minutes to complete.

To participate, please press CTR CLICK on the *Take the Survey* box below if you are reading an electronic version of this document or, if you are reading a hard copy of the document, copy and paste the URL below into your web browser:

School Board Priorities Survey

Take the Survey

https://dufferinpeelcatholic.co1.gualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_eG2ttfKnWNtyWtn

You can also access the survey through the board's main web page or through any Dufferin-Peel school's web page.

The survey will be available until April 17, 2018.

Your assistance in making us aware of your priorities bearing in mind our budget responsibilities and funding boundaries is very much appreciated. Thanking you in advance for your participation!